
Nomination for Section Director 
 

Rich Pagliarli's term expires at the end of July 2020. 

Any volunteer registered in the current Membership Year (MY19) is 
eligible.  It is the policy of the Section that the candidate will have 
normally served a year as an Area Director. 

If you, or anyone you know, is interested, forward an AYSO soccer 
related resume to me before April 1, 2020. 

Rich has notified me that he intends to run for another term. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me. 

 

Charlie Johnson, Section Management Administrator 
eMail: cjs10sma@gmail.com 
(760) 868-2080 
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